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e~ In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-298

Nebraska Public Power District
ATTN: George A. Trevors

Division Manager - Nuclear Support
P.O. Box 499

' Columbus, NE 68601

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of January 5,1988, in response to the

Regulatory Effectiveness Review (RER) Findings. We have reviewed your

response and find it responsive to the inadequacies /cor.cerns expressed in the

RER letter dated November 20, 1987. We will revies the implementation of your

corrective actions during future insper.tions.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
L. J. Callan

L. J. Callan, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

-

cc:
Cooper Nuclear Station
ATTN: Guy Horn, Division Manager

of Nuclear Operations
P.O. Box 98
Brownv111e, Nebraska 68321

Kansas Radiation Control Program Director

Nebraska Radiation Control Program Director

bec: (see next page)
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bec w/ copy'of licensee's response w/ safeguards:
RIV. Security File
P. A' Starcher, RSGB/NRR.

- Resident Inspector
R. 0. Martin, RA'
R. L. Bangart, DRSS-
Security Inspector
Chief,-.RPSB
RDSB Security File

byc w/ copy.of licensee's response w/o safeguards:
- W MB IE-04

DRP-
Lisa Shea', RM/ALF
Section Chief, DRP/C.
RIV File
MIS,

RSTS Operator
RPSB
DRS
R. E. Hall, DRSS
Project Engineer, DRP/C
W.-Long, NRR Project Inspector

ENCLOSURE CONTAINS
SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION.
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,

MN | 2Nuclear Regulatory Ccemission
Document Control Desk '- ---

L' ashing ton, D. C. 20555
. _. . . . . , _

Subject: NPPD Response to Cooper Nuclear Station hegulatory Effectiveness
Review Findings, Docket No. 50-298

Gentlemen:

This letter is written in response to your letter dated November 20, 1987,*

transmitting results and conclusions of the Regulatory Effectiveness Review
(RER) conducted by the NRC at Cooper Nuclear Station from March 9 through 13,
1987. Therein you indicated that certain of our activities were perceived as
inadequacies / concerns. Attached are the statements of the inadequacies / con-
cerns and'our responses in a'ecordance with your request.

In accordance~with the provisions of 10 CFR Part 73.21, we request that the
attached report be treated as safeguards information and withheld from public
disclosure.

Should you have any questions regardir.g this response, please contact me or
G. R. Horn at the site.

Sincerely.
> s

('$W'

. ,'. Treverss
* '

g

Division Maneger
Nuclear Support
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cc: S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ,d~,TCHME.'JT OCNTAINS
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Regional Office, Region IV
CAFZGUARD :.'!FC3:1AT CN

NRC Resident Inspector (w/o attach)
; Cooper Nuclear Station
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